
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
The Girls South Norfolk Football 

tournament has been rearranged for 

Tuesday 23rd Nov. 

When your child started school at 

Wreningham we ask you to 

complete a photograph and video 

consent form, which we keep on 

record for the duration that your 

child attends this school. If at any 

time you wish to change any of the 

consents, please contact the school 

office so we can give you a new 

consent form. 

Please see attached the new school 

menus for after the half term 

holidays. 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

October 

Fri 1st Black History Month 

W/b Mon 18th RE week 

Half Term Monday 25th October to 

Friday 29th  

FOWs Pumpkin trail over the half 

term holidays. 

November 

Mon 1st FOW Bonfire night themed 

cake sale. 

Wed 3rd to Fri 5th - Class 4 

residential trip to Horstead Centre. 

Sat 13th  FOW tidy up day. 

W/b Mon 15th-19th Nov Friendship 

Wk. or Anti-Bullying Wk. 

December 

Tue 7 Christmas Play Class 3 9.30 AM 

and 6PM 

Wed 8/Thu 9/Fri 10 Christmas 

Nativity Class 1 & Class 2  

Fri 17 - Last day of term December 

School re-opens Thursday 6th  

January 2022. 

  

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Darcie G, Reuben D, Lillia F  Cl.2 Eadie T, Broden D 
Cl.3 James R, Elsey P-W  Cl.4 Blossom, Bella 

 

Newsletter Autumn 2               
Friday 15 October 2021 

FOWS NEWS:  
Thank you to everyone who came to the AGM last night, many excellent ideas 
were discussed, here’s a rundown of what’s coming up: 
 

Pumpkin trail around Wreningham:  
We will be holding a pumpkin trail and would like the children to design the 
pumpkins for us! If your family would like to take part, please decorate or carve a 
pumpkin and bring it into school by 22nd October (there will be a prize for the best 
design!) We will then place them around Wreningham for half term week. More 
details will be sent out soon... 
Tidy up day- Saturday 13th November 10am: 
Do you have a few hours spare on this day? We will be having a very overdue tidy 
up of the school grounds ready for the year ahead ( it will involve gardening, 
sweeping, painting etc so please bring along any tools you may have if possible) All 
ages are welcome and refreshments will be provided.  
Bonfire night themed cake sale - Mon 1st Nov: 
The cake sales are back! We will be welcoming any donations of cupcakes, biscuits 
etc for the sale which can be left in the Mary Fairman room on the Monday 

morning. We must ask that any tubs of homemade cakes are labelled with 

ingredients and any shop bought cakes come in their original packaging so we 
comply with new allergen laws. Cakes will be 2 for £1 and to keep the area from 
being over crowded we will be allowing the children to buy cakes in two stages 
(KS1and then KS2). Class 1/2 may be sent in before the end of school so please 
send any coins in an envelope or purse. There will be plenty of adults on hand to 
help. 
Date of next FOWS meeting - Weds10th Nov: 
Everyone is welcome, our meetings are really friendly and relaxed and don't have 
an overwhelming or clicky feel to them, also please don't think that if you come 
along, you will be given lots to do (unless of course, you want to help!) It is a great 
way to meet other parents and socialise whilst supporting our school. We hope to 
see you there.  
 

We had a wonderful Harvest Festival on Thursday morning, where all the 

children sang and gave thanks. Thank you for the many donations of food. This 

has been collected by Hope Church and the food will be used to support families in 

difficult circumstances in Wymondham.  

 

Roy Jarrold, Co-opted Governor - I am the very proud grandad of two beautiful 

girls who have the privilege of attending the school and for this reason my 

daughter volunteered me to become a ‘co-opted governor’! How could I say no! 

I am Norfolk born and bred- and was educated at Norwich School. I am a qualified 

Chartered and Certified Accountant having worked in retail and the profession. I 

retired five years ago as a partner at Lovewell Blake in Norwich. I chair the 

Operations Committee responsible for finance, pay and whistle-blowing. 

 


